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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

New Meal ordering system 

 
We are rolling out a pre ordering system for our pupil’s meals to 
ensure we have the correct amount of food and to prevent waste. 
 

Our school menus operate on a three week rota for one term, if your 
child regularly has a school meal please could you make the 
selection on the attached sheet - this can be for one or more days a 
week. Once received, we will order the selected meals for your child 
each week unless you advise us differently.  
 
If your child decides they no longer like a particular meal or would 
like to try a different one, please just contact school, or call into the 
office for another ordering sheet. There is a blank form on our school 
website also. 

 
Thank you for your help with this new system. Please can we ask for 
those parents who pay for meals, that your child’s Parentpay 

account is kept in credit for meals, if you need any help with this 
please ask at the office. 

 
We will send out the Spring term menu and order form in December 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs R Kaufman  
Headteacher  
 

mailto:admin@thirsk-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk

